
On Mon, Jun 1, 2020 at 11:48 AM Walter Winner  wrote:

Hey gang,

I am sure at times it would appear I don't listen very well, but I hear you. I guess I was being a little 
aggressive at planning to start practice in June. I really miss all of you and hoped to see you sooner, but
I understand your concerns. So......let's plan for the first part of July. I will send out another email closer
to that time to see how you feel then, but until then, stay safe!

Musically

Dave


